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Here’s a couple of club members showing off some beautiful smallmouth bass 

caught on their trip to Waterfalls Lodge in Canada.  

Looking Ahead— 

Summer Event and Outing Schedule 

July 13, Pike Lake in Warsaw, IN. We’ll plan to put in at the boat ramp in the morning, and then eat 
grilled lunch together.  
 
August 10, Southwest Conservation Club Member Appreciation Day; fishing in the morning, eat grilled 
lunch together. The SWCC is located in Waynedale, IN, 5703 Bluffton Road.  
 
August 17, 3RFF Outreach Event - Rieke Park in Auburn, IN. This event will run from 10 am - 12 pm, 
and will provide basic fly tying and fly fishing instruction. This event is being offered through the 
Eckhart Public Library. If you would like to help provide instruction, please reach out to Bob Womack 
(260-925-3406) or Kevin Curtis (260-224-9108). 
 
September 13-15, White River Outing. This is our biggest event of the year and one that you won’t 
want to miss. Even if you can only join us for a day, plan now to attend.  

 
 
 

Club Meeting Schedule (All Club Meetings Held at Classic Café 4832 Hillegas Rd., Fort Wayne, 

doors open at 6 pm meetings start at 7) 

September 19 Club Meeting Gary Krebs Tying Poppers and Jigs 

October 17 Club Meeting, Dennis Potter, Professional Tyer, Au Sable River Guide 

November 21, Club Meeting Brian Sheppard, Fly Fishing the Amazon 

 

 

3 Rivers Fly Fishers Event Pics 

The National Wild Turkey Federation’s “Women in the Outdoors” event at Isaak Walton in June 

was a great event. We held fly tying classes along with providing basic casting instruction.  

 

Here are some pics of club members providing instruction to the ladies. 
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St. Joe River Outing Report 

The St. Joe River and Little Elkhart River outing in Bristol provided the group with a beautiful day 

of fishing. Here are some pics of the day including some of the fish that were caught in the Little 

Elkhart. Special thanks to Kevin Curtis and Warren Howell for organizing and serving up a great 

lunch to those who attended. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outing and Event Feedback 

The events offered by the 3RFF are planned for you to not only enjoy a day of fishing but also to 

get to know other club members. If you have ideas for events or places that you feel would be 

good spots for this kind of event, please let one of the board members know. We want to make 

sure we are including your ideas in the planning future events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


